

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS



office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 552274



holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk





Head Teacher: Lucy Flahert

7<sup>th</sup> May 2024 Dear Parents and Carers,

From this Thursday we will be trialling some changes to when the children celebrate Mass in Church. The children will be attending Mass as a Year 1, 2, 3 phase and a Year 4, 5, 6 phase. Nursery and Reception children will have Celebration of the Word in their classrooms and we hope to invite you to join these celebrations later this term. Here are the dates for our upcoming Masses over the next term:

## Year 1, 2, 3 Mass Dates

- May 9th
- June 6th
- June 20<sup>th</sup>
- July 4<sup>th</sup>

## Year 4, 5, 6 Mass Dates

- June 13<sup>th</sup>
- June 27<sup>th</sup>
- July 11<sup>th</sup>

May 23<sup>rd</sup> will be St Bede's Feast Day Mass and all children who are in St Bede's House will attend Mass together on this date. Please note that due to the retirement of our current priest Fr Butters these dates are subject to change. We will keep you informed via the My Child at School App. <u>All Masses begin at 10am and we ask that you arrive for 9:50am.</u> We look forward to seeing you in Church with us soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Flaherty

1 Flahely

Head Teacher